Requests for Qualifications
Osage Casinos will receive statements of qualifications from qualified Architectural Firms for selection of a Design team to complete the following project: Tulsa Casino Hotel Resort C-Store (convenience store) Project. The Project is located near Tulsa, OK. 
The detailed Request for Qualifications packet can be obtained from the Osage Casinos Purchasing Office, 1211 W. 36th Street North, Tulsa, OK  74127.  Please contact Stephanie Parker with the Osage Casinos Procurement Office at (918) 699-7834 or via email at stephanie.parker@osagecasinos.com . 
Responses must be received on or before Wednesday, December 4, 2024, at 4:00 pm in the Purchasing Office. 
Osage Preference will be applied in award of the contract as per the Osage Nation Competitive Bidding Act. 
Osage Casinos reserves the right to reject any and all proposals.
